
From: Clausius, Joe  
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2011 12:50 PM 
To: Lund, Thomas 
Cc: McLay, Cam 
Subject: RE: ALRC La Quinta Inn and Suites License 
 

Dear Tom, 
  

The La Quinta Inn & Suites enjoys a good reputation in the American 
Center area. 
  

I have spoken with Lynn Hegge regarding this license application and have 
no problem with the ALRC approving it. 
  

Please contact me if you have any questions, 
  

Sincerely, 
  

Joe Clausius 

District 17 Alder 
608-244-5066 
 


